G.P.O. BOX 2691, N.Y., N.Y., 10001.

Oct. 31, 1967.

Dear Miss Meagher,

I am enclosing some information on our Committee so that you may be familiar with our work here in New York, as I believe you know the Committee located in Los Angeles.

Our Committee here is quite new, and becoming quite active. I have several activities in mind that I would like to discuss with you, as it is possible we may be able to assist each other. For one thing, a friend of ours owns a Bookstore on 57th St., at which we could arrange an autograph party for your new book. Nothing large or fancy, but something for those who have a real interest, and which could help all of us. I am enclosing a bookmark from this store.

I am also enclosing my personal card, as I would appreciate hearing from you to discuss other possibilities. Please call me at your convenience, and we shall see when we can get together.

I look forward to seeing you shortly.

Yours sincerely.

Trent Gough Chairman

Tent Horgh